
 

 

Thursday 4th June 2020, 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

It has been both a pleasure and a privilege to deliver food packages to over 70 of our 

families during the lockdown over the last ten weeks. We would like to thank you all for 

the kind words which the teachers received whilst making their deliveries, such support 

has very much been appreciated. 

Now that our school is in a period of a phased opening, we do not have staff available to 

make the food package deliveries as they are now based back in the classroom. Also we 

have needed to return the additional minibuses which we were very kindly loaned to us 

by SJFCC and St Wulstan’s, to whom we are very grateful. 

We will still be providing you with the food hampers on a weekly basis but due to the 

changes outlined above, this will be on a collection basis rather than a delivery basis. 

From next week, food hampers will be made available for collection from the school 

gates on Stanier Street, on either a Tuesday or a Wednesday morning. You will 

receive a confirmation text to let you know which day and time slot to arrive to 

collect your hamper. 

As always we thank you for your understanding and support during these challenging 

times 

God Bless, 

 

Mrs D Mellor 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


